
 

  
 
 

 

   
 
 

August 3rd , 2018 

 

S.A.C.I. FALABELLA INVESTOR DAY – SANTIAGO/CHILE 

DATE CHANGE 

NEW DATE:                                                        
June 5th , 2019   

(from 8.30 am to 9 pm) 

Due to changes in our schedule, we need to postpone our 
Investor Day for June 5th, 2019. Apologies for any 
inconvenience this change could cause. 

If you still have plans to visit Santiago during October 2018, 
we will be pleased to help in arranging site visits and 
meetings. Please contact the IR Team for any additional 
information. 

 
 
 

Best regards, 
IR Team 
inversionistas@falabella.cl 
 

  

mailto:inversionistas@falabella.cl

